
 

From the Pastor                                             July 26, 2020 
 

                             As we return to Sunday School, 
my prayer is that many of you will be 
able to participate in a class. We need 
constant instruction from the Bible to 
teach us how to live in these last days.  
Please remember that some classes 
are meeting in another location.  Let’s 

unite our hearts as we endeavor to please the Lord. 
 We are facing the greatest challenges ever faced by 
the Church of the Living God.  He is more than sufficient 
to enable us to meet the challenges head on.  We are not 
quitters - but winners!   
 We must continue to MOVE FORWARD.  
United we stand, and divided we fall.  We have 
an opportunity to express our love to the Lord of 
our salvation.  Pray for each Sunday School class 
as we resume next Sunday morning at 9:45.  Our 
preschool children’s church will also resume.  
  

 
 

Hopefully and prayerfully we want to                   
begin running the buses, restart Survival 

Kids Club, and have the choir singing once 
again.  We can make it work with the help 
of the Lord.  We move forward by FAITH.  

 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY for some sick folk that need 
a special touch today:  Olivia Anderson, Linda 
Cheek, Steve O’Neal, Timmy Lord and Frank 

Jones.  There is a more detailed list in the                   
midweek reminder.  Pray one for another. 

 

 

 



FAITH CHRISTIAN ACADEMY is scheduled to open 
on August 24th with an increase in                              

enrollment.  Pray for the staff as they prepare for 
the opportunities ahead. 

 

 
 

AUGUST 4th - Visitation will resume on Tuesday 
evening at 6:00.  If you have a partner and desire  

to go at another time, please let Pastor know. 
 

 
 

THANK YOU all for the prayers, cards, and love 
during the home going of my mom.  -Pam Tyree 

 

 
 

FUNNY CHURCH BULLETIN BLOOPERS… 
1. For those of you who have children and don’t know it, we 

have a nursery downstairs. 
2. Ladies, don’t forget our rummage sale.  It’s a good chance 

to get rid of things not needed around the house.  Bring 
your husbands! 

3. The cost for the Fasting & Prayer conference includes meals. 

 

Stewardship Report 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   7,541.00 
Faith Promise .................        565.00 
Missions ..........................          54.00 
Friends of Faith .............          20.00 
Building Fund ................          20.00 
 
                                                                                                                                  
 
 
 

TOTAL ........................... $  8,200.00 

Serving In The Nursery: 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday Morning: 
Terri Marlowe/Helper 

 
Sunday Evening: 

Cindy Cahoon/
Helper 

 
 

Wednesday Evening: 
Dawn Fitz 

Katie Roberts 

 


